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CLARION CORVUS

2" October 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,

I am writing to inform you that the Governors of The Hive Federation (Brundall Primary School and St
William's Primary School) have agreed to explore the possibility of joining Clarion Corvus Trust. This will be
subject to a community consultation process and approval from the Department for Education.

This is obviously an exciting development for the Trust. Both Brundall and St William's are exceptional
schools. There will be further opportunities for our schools to collaborate and support each other. By doing
this, we can continue to improve the standard of education we can provide for our children.

I will continue to update you as and when there are further developments.
Yours sincerely,

N

Mr J Adams
CEO - Clarion Corvus Trust
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